Good day Vic hope all is going well for you. The Archway Oldsmobile Club would like to invite the
Hudson, Essex, Terraplane Car Club to a garage/shop tour on May 17th in the Sunset Hills, South
County area late morning. I recieved your Orphan Car Club display event flyer at the Gateway Classic
Car location on May 10th in O'Fallon Illinois location and have announced your event to the Oldsmobile
members at the last monthly meeting.

Our Oldsmobile club normally attends this Danny Krumm garage tour prior to Memorial Day weekend
an your event was on the 10th so we moved our annual event tour to the 17th.

Danny and Sharon Krumm reside in the Sunset Hills area. Danny seems to collect Mustangs and Sharon
collects Mopars. Danny is now acquiring a 1968 GT 390 car. The shop is full of auto parts and
memorabilia and other collections. The Krumm's residence is an older farm that has an older tractor
collection and hit and miss engine collection in other out buildings close on the property. Danny's family
has built a small railroad that circles the original house that has rides available for those who are
interested. Like a hay ride on tracks.

I normally have a lunch Bar-B-Q of brats and hotdogs this event with a donation jar available for meal
together. Older collector cars are parked on the pavement and modern cars are parked on the grass
close to the buildings.

The car clubs meet at the park and ride at Gravois Road and Hwy 270 across from the Elderly Rehab
Center closest to the Hwy at 10:45 and drive to the Krumm's residence from there off Weber Hill Road
across Gravois Road. This meeting location you can drive older cars from Lindbergh Road and not need
to get on the highway at faster speeds. We encourage to drive your Collector cars this day for all to
enjoy. This event you are normally back home by 3:00 pm.

Would the Hudson/Essex Club discuss this garage/shop tour invitation from the Archway Oldsmobile
Club. Please reply back if there is an interest so I know if your club is interested and I will need to know
later how many are attending for food purchase. If not many are interested let me know so I can invite
other car clubs as I am trying for fifty to attend.

Thank you for considering this garage tour event opportunity.
Sincerely;

Gene Bossaller
Archway Oldsmobile Club

We will meet at 10:45 in the Park and Ride lot across from Chestnut Rehab and Nursing at
10954 Kennerly Rd, St. Louis, MO 63128. From there we will caravan to the Krumm'’s
location at 13127 West Watson Road in Sunset Hills.

Please let Vic know if you plan to attend so he can give our numbers to the Oldsmobile club.



